
IEEE NZ Central Section Post-Graduate Presentation Event

1st September at 2:00 pm – 6:00 pm
Victoria University of Wellington, Pipitea Campus

Government Building Lecture Theatre Two (GBLT2)
Wellington

Post-graduate students, please email your name, institution and talk title to Christopher Hollitt at 
chollitt@ieee.org by the 29th of August. If you are an IEEE member please also provide your membership 

number. Participation is open to all – it is not limited to IEEE members.

IEEE members or others wishing to attend the event please also contact chollitt@ieee.org so that we can 
determine catering requirements.

As part of the IEEE New Zealand Central Section’s technical activities we are organizing a half day event to 
showcase engineering post-graduate research work in the Central region. The event will provide post-graduate 

students pursuing higher degree studies in engineering an opportunity to present their research work and to 
share their knowledge with fellow students and peers. The event will allow networking between students and 

IEEE members.

Each presentation will be time-limited to only 10 minutes with approximately 2 minutes for discussion and 
questions. Prizes for best presentations will be awarded, with food and refreshments available to all.
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